NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2015-2016

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Governing Board of the Hidden Valley Lake
Community Services District will hold a public hearing for the exclusive purpose of
considering the Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2015-2016. Comments regarding the
proposed budget may be submitted in writing before, during, or after the hearing.

DATE: June 16, 2015 TIME: 7:00 P.m.
LOCATION: 19400 Hartmann Road, Hidden Valley Lake, CA 95467

Copies of the Proposed Budget for 2015-2016 are on file and may be inspected at the
HVLCSD Office at 19400 Hartmann Road, Hidden Valley Lake, CA 95467. Copies may be
ordered by written request at the Hidden Valley Lake CSD Office, Hidden Valley Lake, CA
95467.

Contact Tami Ipsen at (707) 987-9201 for further information.
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Tami Ipsen Adminjétrative Services Officer




